Gabbard, Lacey A

From: LawilcO1@bellsouth.net

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 8:46 PM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A

Subject: McDeane property development

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe

Hello, my name is Laurie Millam, address is 5500 London Dr, and | and the other two adults in this household (Glenn
Millam, Victoria Wilcox) would like to register our objection to the proposed property development at the end of
McDeane/Bruns.

| share my neighbors’ concerns about vehicle traffic, etc, but being on a corner lot I'd like to register an additional
concern about added foot traffic. We have no sidewalks, and because we’re on a corner lot, we *already* get a lot of
people cutting across our yard, often so close that they end up walking 1-2 feet away from our bedroom windows. () |
have stage iv cancer which in my case means | will be on chemo pretty much permanently, and fatigue from the chemo
often means | need to take naps whether | want to or not. As I’'m sure you can imagine, having someone right outside
your window can lead to a startling and unpleasant awakening, and | am very concerned, healthwise, that adding an
additional 100+ people in the area will shift this from being an occasional occurrence to near constant. Beside this being
a legal trespassing concern, it’s a literal health concern for me. Glenn also works 3rd shift as a nurse and has to sleep
during the day, so additional noise in the area would also be a major concern for us.

Thank you very much for listening to our concerns,

Laurie & Glenn Millam, Victoria Wilcox



